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Looking Back,......

The WCNS first luncheon event during the time of Covid was an enjoyable and inter-
esting diversion. A bright, mild day on The Club’'s Gazebo was the perfect setting for the
intimate group of attendees. The Club graciously arranged several extra table settings so
guests could socially distance to their individual comfort level. Everyone enjoyed a deli-
cious and generous salad bowl of turkey, Brussels sprouts, cranberries, sweet potatoes
and greens, with cornbread muffin and pumpkin cheesecake for dessert, along with pleas-
ant conversation.

Following lunch a drawing was held for a gift card to Fisherman's View and each table cen-
terpiece. The event program, In The Wake Of The Mayflower, was held in The Club Ball-
room with individual chairs placed spaciously from one another. Artist Karen Rinaldo,
whose works have been featured in textbooks, television and NE magazines, spoke in
depth about her preparation for completing the "First Thanksgiving - 1621" which has
hung at Plymouth Plantation for 20 years and can currently be seen at the Museums on the
Green in Falmouth, through 2021. Karen considers herself a historical artist, as her thor-
ough research and personal interviews allow her to visualize and accurately represent the
1621 historic scene. Her detail as to particular people in her paintings, their placement
and facial expressions, was fascinating to hear, made all the more interesting by the
slides and prints demonstrations.

Kevin Doyle, writer and lecturer, explained the path, people, and history of the Mayflower
from its beginning in England to what we call Provincetown. He focused on the first 50
years that he believes were the most peaceful and hopeful decades of colonization. His
interesting lecture generated many questions and comments from the audience that was
scattered with several Mayflower descendants. Karen and Kevin wrote the book In The
Wake Of The Mayflower as we celebrate the 400th anniversary of the arrival of the
Mayflower to America's shores. It presents an overview of the Pilgrims first encounter
with the Nauset Tribe of the Wampanoag Nation and a history of the 15 towns that make
up Cape Cod. It is available at Market Street Bookstore for $20.

If you missed the luncheon, but would like to experience it for yourself, go to the link
below to see the full presentation. Unfortunately, you won't be able to enjoy the
lunch!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=15zroJQWyVké&feature=youtu.be




Photos from the Mayflower Luncheon

Because the Women’s Club of New Seabury is a member of the Mashpee
Chamber of Commerce, we will continue to forward to you each week the
Chamber’s news items. The WCNS activities will also be published there,

when we have an upcoming event.



Looking ahead.......

Join us on Tuesday, October 13 for a spooky, haunting discussion with
Mashpee author Kathryn Perrone, who writes under the pen name of
Katharine Knight . Her book locales are generally on the Cape which
would maRe the reading of them even more engrossing.

Please see attached flyer for all details and plan to attend on Tuesday,
October 13. Responses must be received by October 5. All Covid-19 requlations will be in effect.

Still Looking Ahead......

I'n November, when our activity is held, we will also be conducting a food drive for

our beneficiaries. Consider stocking up on non-perishables this fall to donate in November.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS

We thank you for your continued support during these difficult times. Most of our members have renewed
their membership, as well as their commitment to our community at large, through our face mask donations
and your donations of over $5500 to the Falmouth Service Center and the St Vincent de Paul food pantries.

If you have not renewed, please consider doing so now. We are offering 2 year memberships for $50. If you
have renewed for one year at $30, you may send an additional check for $20 and that will extend member-
ship from July 1,2020 through June 30, 2022.

WELCOME TO NEW MEMBERS

Gail Alexander Meg Hovsepian
Ann Carey Karen Jalkut
Mary Chris Clifford Sheryl Silkes
Eileen Ezepik Deb Theirrien

Terri Gormley Susanne Volpe
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HAUNTING, SPOOKY KNIGHT

Mashpee resident author Kathryn Perrone, who writes under the name Kathryn Knight, will
be our October speaker. Most of her books are paranormal, romantic mysteries which take
place in different towns on Cape Cod. Her most recent book, “Ghost Moon,” takes place in
Truro. A non-supernatural book written in 2018, “Dangerous Currents,” takes place in Mash-
pee. She has a movie option for “Haunting of Hillwood Farm,” which takes place in Sand-
wich. Winner of several awards, she is a #1 USA author and #1 Amazon Best-seller. Copies
of her books will be for sale at the event. All Covid-19 Regulations (state & local) will be in
effect. Masks required except when sitting at table, and all are required to practice social
distancing.
ALL ARE WELCOME
Tuesday, October 13, 2020
Check in starts at 11:00. Luncheon at 12:00

The Club at New Seabury*

* Ballroom or Gazebo, dependent on weather at 95 Shore Drive West, Mashpee

Check payment of $25 per member/S30 per non-member is due at the PO Box below by
October 5™. Please send names (printed) and your check payment (payable to WCNS)
to

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.



Members who shared some
activities during Covid are:

Alicia Morrow, whose dog
Chase was always ready for
his excursions, mask included
and socially distanced.

And below, Susan Butler
demonstrated how one could
safely hug her grandchildren.
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SERVICE CENTER

more thaw a food pantry

June 9, 2020

The Women's Club of New Seabury Charitable Trust
31 Longshank Cir
East Falmouth, MA 02536-7905

Dear Friends,

The Board of Directors and the staff of the Falmouth Service Center would like to
express our sincere appreciation for your very generous confribution of $2,200.
This donation will help us continue to support our clients by providing them with
healthy nutritious food as well as helping them as they struggle to meet their other
basic needs. We are particularly grateful for your donation at this unprecedented
time as it helps us to meet growing demand for our services.

Our mission is to ease stress, reduce hunger and improve the quality of life for our
neighbors in need. The Falmouth Service Center (FSC) works to increase self-
sufficiency by helping to build networks among clients, neighbors and agencies.
Thank you for partnering with us to assist those who struggle in our community.
We are grateful for your gift and hope that our efforts will continue to merit your

support.

Sincerely, - gV~
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@M\J mww f( (
Kerin Delaney \(\/‘/&7
Acting Executive Director M /\_A/

The Falmouth Service Center welcomes your consideration regarding bequests.
Please contact the director or any board member for a confidential discussion.

' Inaccordance with IRS regulations, the Falmouth Service Center declares that it
l has not provided any geods or services in exchange for this contribution. Please
| retain this statement for your tax records.

611 Gifford Street  P.O.Box 208  Falmouth, MA 02541  Tel. 508-548-2794  www.falmouthservicecenter.org



Another thank you below that the Women’s Club of New Seabury received after our members so generously donated to support
those in need during this Pandemic of 2020.

For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat,
I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink,

I was a stranger and you invited me in,
I needed clothes and you clothed me.’

MT 25:35-36

On behalf of the people who must rely on our weeR(y Food Pantry
or who are provided assistance in paying for the basic essentials of fife,
\% <3’ 3e0 The Parish of Christ the Kjng
wishes to thank you for contributing to
The Matthew 25 Fund.
May you have the satisfaction of Rnowing
that you have brought relief to our neighbors in need
and that by your generosity you share in the merits of
The Corporal Works of Mercy.
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